
 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of the Human 
Resources Committee 



 



THE HUMAN RESOURCES COMMITTEE reports and recommends as 
follows:- 
 
 
1. Amendments to the Delegation Scheme in respect of Chief 

Officers 
 

That they have given consideration to a report of the Director of Human 
Resources and Organisation Development (copy attached) on the 
progress to date on proposed changes to the senior management 
structure which contributed to meeting the significant budgetary 
challenge facing the Council. 
 
The Human Resources Committee reviewed and approved the 
proposed changes to the organisation senior management structure 
following the resignation of the Executive Director of City Services, to 
take effect on 29 November 2012, following the Council meeting.  
 
Accordingly the Human Resources Committee recommends Council to 
authorise the Head of Law and Governance to amend the delegation 
scheme in respect of chief officers as set out in the constitution, in 
order to reflect the reallocation of areas of responsibility.  
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